June 15, 2011
Larry Reed, P.E.

Larry Read and Associates
2430Midtown Pl NE
Albuquerque, NM  87107
Re:
Albuq. Police Dept. 6th Area Command 
Request for C.O.—Approved 
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 11/9/09 (A-13/D0
20)
Certification dated: 06-10-11


Dear Mr. Read,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 06-13-11, the above referenced certification is approved for release of Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3977.

                                                                                   Sincerely,

                                                                                   Rudy E. Rael, CE
                                                                                   Engineer Assistant—Hydrology, 

                                                                                   Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala


File

